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Speaker Grassley,

I heard from the Senate that they have prepared the language, and they shared
it with me. It does the job to save the state all that money for 2017, and any
other year’s audit. They’ve shared that the House is saying no to it.  

If you recall, this is the same issue I underlined on the one-pager I handed you
in February or March. 

I realize everyone is tired and wants to go home.  This is an easy chance to do
the right thing for taxpayers. The bill is already prepared. We just need your end
to say yes. 

Call me at 515-281-5983 if you have questions or need me for anything. I am
happy to be helpful however that may be. 

Thanks,
Rob


